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Friday 28th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Re: Driving on to school site 
 
When Devon County Council rebuilt Halwill Primary School in 2005 a condition was put in 
place that parents would not drive on to the school site, with the exception of those with a 
disability or medical reason that inhibits them or their children, from walking down. 
 
This is because there is not enough space on site for all parents to safely drive down and 
park. The site was designed for safe pedestrian access to allow children to walk safely to 
school. For this reason, the school pays an annual rent to the Parish Council to enable 
parents to park there. 
 
Moving forward, if you think you qualify to drive down to the school on medical grounds, 
please complete the request form on our website or you can collect one from the school 
office. If your request is approved, you will be given a permit to place on your dashboard. 
You will need to reapply annually. 
 
If you do not have a permit that demonstrates you are eligible to drive on to school site, 
please use the Parish Hall Car Park as you are not permitted to drive into school. Please 
remember to drive safely at all times and be mindful of children. 
 
Thank you for your support in this important matter. 
 
 
Mrs Ruhaina Alford 
Executive Headteacher 
The Carey Federation 
Halwill & Ashwater Primary Schools 
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